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NOTIFICATION

Corrigendum

The following communication, received on 5 February 2025, is being circulated at the request of the 
Delegation of the Kingdom of Saudi Arabia.

_______________

Hygienic regulations for food establishments and their personnel

Please note that the notified document of the notification G/SPS/N/SAU/557 dated 4 February 2025 
has been updated.

https://members.wto.org/crnattachments/2025/SPS/SAU/25_01196_00_x.pdf

Text(s) available from: [X] National Notification Authority, [X] National Enquiry Point. 
Address, fax number and e-mail address (if available) of other body:

Saudi Food and Drug Authority
SFDA - 4904 North Ring road Hittin Dist (1) - Riyadh 13513 - 7148
Tel: +(966 11) 8806000 - +(966 11) 2038222, ext. 3331
Fax: +(966 11) 210 9825
E-mail: SPSEP.Food@sfda.gov.sa
Website: http://www.sfda.gov.sa
 

__________
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